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Comments: Limiting new climbing routes to 'existing opportunities' on non-wilderness lands is impractical and

risks confusion among land managers and climbers. A sound non-wilderness climbing policy should allow new

anchors until analyses determine restrictions necessary for cultural and natural resource protection. This ensures

a balanced approach, considering environmental impact while preserving the freedom for responsible

exploration.


